The West Milford MUA will be conducting
HYDRANT FLUSHING IN OLD MILFORD

Beginning
WEDNESDAY JUNE 19th thru
THURSDAY JUNE 22nd
2017

Please be advised that residents may experience
brown/tea colored water and or low pressure. Please
check the water before doing any laundry or dishes.

Once flushing is complete we recommend that you open
all faucets in your home at the same time and run the
water for approximately 5 minutes. We also recommend
that you flush out your hot water heater at this time.

For Tips and further information please visit our website
at www.westmilfordmua.org

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION!



